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Greetings, 
Last week you received an invitation to participate in a short assessment from the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR).  The purpose of the short assessment was to find out how “waste left in place” ordinances are being used in communities to prevent people from being exposed to hazardous chemicals associated with abandoned properties.
If you have already completed the assessment, we would like to thank you for participating.  If you have not yet completed the assessment, there is still time.  The assessment takes less than five minutes and will provide us with vital information on the effectiveness of these types of policies.  Please take a moment now to complete the assessment at:   https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CJ8JKGW
Thank you, 
Laurel Berman and Matt Sones
ATSDR Brownfields Program  
770-488-0731



